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Murray Guard NFS Employees 
participate in local 5K Charity Race

Above: Murray Guard NFS  
Branch’s Misty Love placed in her 
age group. At left: Dustin Oaks, 
Tim Pilk, Misty Love, and Jason 
Copenhaver display their trophies 
alongside NFS employees in the 
pink and orange shirts.

At right: Murray
Guard NFS branch
employee Tim Pilk

(left) finishing strong.

Above: Murray Guard
was proud to be one of 
the sponsors of the 5K.

At left: Former Murray Guard Supervisor,  
Jason Copenhaver, receives his trophy.


